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3. Budgetary Impacts of FMP Recommendations 

Nicole Conley (Chief Financial Officer) provided a presentation on the budgetary impacts of the 

Facility Master Plan recommendations.  Key takeaways from the presentation included: 

 An estimated $37 million for additional M&O expenses for projects slated for years 1-25. 

 Two ways to increase the budget 1) WADA (weighted average daily attendance); and 2) tax 

rate increase. 

 Next school year, if there are no changes, the district will have a budget shortfall of $25 

million.  This does not take into account any adjustments for salaries. 

 The budget is currently unbalanced, and there will be additional pressures with new schools 
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